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Guidance for Schools Related to Limits on  

Multi-Household Social Gatherings 

Rev. Dec. 22, 2020 

Guidance Rescinded 

Effective Dec. 23, 2020, the previous guidance to schools on implementing the prohibition on 

multi-household social gatherings has been rescinded. Schools may no longer include a 

question on multi-household social gatherings in their daily health check questionnaires. 

 

 


